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April  26, 2013 
 
 
Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
License Department 
P O Box 22297 
Milwaukie, Oregon     97269-2297 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On June 27, 2013, the Board of Commissioners of Multnomah County approved the 
recommendations of the Sheriff’s Office pertaining to winery liquor license 
application.  The recommendations were made based on the Sheriff’s Office 
completion of investigations and favorable recommendations for winery liquor license 
application as follows: 
 
• Winery Liquor License for remainder of 2013 granted to Liquor License 

Applicants and Owners Mike and Elizabeth Hashem at 16505 South Timber 
Ridge Drive, Oregon City, OR  97045 for Buddha Kat Winery and Bella 
Organic Farm at 16205 NW Gillihan Road, Portland, Oregon   97231  

 
A copy of the stamped paperwork including the Sheriff's recommendations are 
enclosed for your reference.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lynda J. Grow 
Board Clerk 
Multnomah County 
 
cc:  Sheriff Daniel Staton 
 Rebecca Child, MCSO Enforcement Support Unit 

http://www.multco.us/

